
3/2/2021

Dear Chair Alonso-Leon and Members of the House Education Committee:

I am writing to express support of HB2408.

The mental health of our children and young adults in schools is essential for their success.
Evaluation / study is very important work, especially given Oregon's timely investments and the recent events in 2020-2021 
(e.g. pandemic, wildfires and aftermath, ice storms, etc.)

I agree the work described in the bill should leverage the resources of the Oregon Health Authority, through partnership or other 
strategy.  

Respectfully,

Laura Misaras


